

Dullatur Community Council



Ordinary Meeting Minutes – 9th November 2020.

Remote meeting (held via Zoom call due to Coronavirus restrictions)

Attendees:

Community Councillors	Invited Supporting Groups
John Wright (Chair) Alan Davidson Margaret Kennedy Vivien Mitchell (Secretary) Clare Ross (Treasurer)	Cllr Alan Masterton. (SNP)

Agenda:

Item	Discussion	Action
Welcome and Approval of Minutes	<p>The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. The meeting minutes were distributed, and some minor amendments made and were duly approved.</p> <p>The committee agreed that from hereonin all who are invited should be recorded as attended, absent, (if invited and not at the meeting) and any apologies also noted. As a Community Council we are duty bound to formally invite designated bodies of interest and as such supporting groups should be noted as their support.</p>	<p>JW to forward the list of those invited to meeting</p>

<p>Planning</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Core Path 75 – NLC progressing legal action to have Stewart Milne take care of this - A TPO on Dullatur Road at Kings Drive has been successfully issued. - Link to TPO map to also be posted on Facebook to allow residents to check impacted trees. - Westway planning amendment not yet reviewed by NLC planning. - JW raised correspondence from NLC about a consultation taking place for “Licencing Sexual Entertainment Premises in North Lanarkshire”. AM confirmed NLC have no plans to encourage such a venue but had a gap in not having a policy. - A new Traffic Enforcement Order is being imposed by NLC. AM explained that this will allow NLC to have a course of action to enforce the reservation of disabled and electricity charging bays for the intended users. 	<p>VM to repost a reminder on Facebook</p> <p>VM to post to Facebook</p>
<p>Police Report</p>	<p>No crimes reported in the Dullatur or Cumbernauld areas since the last meeting</p>	<p>VM to post to Facebook to remind everyone to never-the-less be vigilant around this time.</p>
<p>Finance</p>	<p>Treasurers account: £13, 451.71 Maintenance account: £1, 333.72</p> <p>No cheques for banking this month</p> <p>Group agreed that whenever anyone should be reimbursed for expenditure, they should not be a signatory on the cheque.</p>	
<p>Village Hall</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Water Heater in toilets – JW asked CR to go ahead with the contractor she sourced. All happy to go ahead. - Cleaner should have a contract in place. - NLC to be contacted to clear the leaves on Victoria Road. - Culverts – play park flooded in the recent heavy rain 	<p>CR to progress the plumber.</p> <p>JW to draft</p> <p>JW to contact Stewart Grainger at NLC to discuss</p>
<p>AOB</p>		